
 
 
From: Richard Adams <radams@albertasoccer.com> 
Date: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 at 8:09 AM 
Subject: Covid-19 Restrictions Update 
  
Good morning, 
  
Many of you will have watched the brief press conference yesterday evening that mentioned the 
additional restrictions that will come into effect for the province and for sport.  
  
The key to the announcement last night is that many restrictions are coming into effect immediately, 
May 5, but for sport the restrictions come into effect on May 9 at 11:59 PM for “high case regions”.  
  
https://www.alberta.ca/enhanced-public-health-measures.aspx#jumplinks-0 
  
High Case Regions 
  
This is defined as having more than 50 cases per 100,000 and more than 30 active cases.  
  
The list of active cases by region and the second link provides access to a map to help locate regions if 
someone is unsure of their status.  
  
https://www.alberta.ca/maps/covid-19-status-map.htm 
  
https://www.alberta.ca/stats/covid-19-alberta-statistics.htm#geospatial 
  
  
Over the next couple of days we will receive more clarity related to the restrictions that will be in place 
until, at least, May 25 for “High Case Regions”. 
  
If you have any questions, please let me know.  
  
Richard Adams 
Executive Director (Acting) 
Alberta Soccer 
780 991 3634 
 


